
Parish of St Edward the Confessor 
28td Sunday in Ordinary Time 

08th - 09th October 2016 

EUCHARIST 
Fr. Marce Singson 

If you are new 

to the Parish or 

are visiting,   

Welcome!  

We are glad you 

have come to share Eucharist with us today. 

Please leave your details with the Parish 

Office so that Fr Marce and a member of our 

Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you 

with a formal welcome.     Thank you. 

CHURCH 

104 Chatswood Road,     
Daisy Hill, Qld, 4127 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Marce Singson 

Parish Office 
Secretary: Cheryl McCaffery  

Phone: 3299 2000 
Email: daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au   

Parish Website: 
www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au 

Office Hours 
9.00am – 2.00pm on Monday,   

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Pastoral Council, Chairperson 
Mrs. Denise Love 

Phone: 3209 1669 

 

Finance Council, Chairperson 
Mr Ravi Raveendrakumar - 

Phone :3208 9560  

St. Edwards Care and Concern 

Mrs. Laura Ferrall - Coordinator  

Mobile 0422 954 946 

 

Parish Safeguarding Children  
Representative 

John Wood Mobile: 0408 296 422 
(Assisted by) Cheryl McCaffery  

Mobile: 0432 171 924  

Parish SVDP  

President: Mrs. Maureen Thornton 

Phone:3290 1959 
SVDP HELPLINE: 5561 4702  

St. Edwards Primary,  
Acting School Principal 

Bronwyn Buckley  
Phone: 3208 0922 

St. Edwards Outside School  
Hours Care  

Mrs Jyotsna Chauhan 
Phone: 3208 9470 

Daisy Hill & Southside Family Day Care 

Phone: 3208 0463 

To experience the ingratitude of someone is very distressing. We have all 

felt its hurt and pain. When we have done a favour for someone, great or 

small, we expect at least a “thank you.” And we realise that we ourselves 

should never be remiss in showing our gratitude to others. 

 

The Gospel scene today, is almost incredible 

to us. There were 10 lepers begging Jesus to 

heal them and Jesus out of compassion and 

love healed them all. How could the 9 men, 

after being cured by Jesus of a horrible  

disease, fail to return to Jesus and thank him? 

It is very difficult to understand. All of us 

would like to think that in our relationship 

with God we are like the Samaritan, the 10th man, who returned and gave 

thanks and praise to Jesus. As a matter of fact, thankfulness like the  

Samaritan is the very basis of what our worship of God should be here in 

the Holy Mass. 

 

In the very early years of the Church. People were keenly aware of their 

need to give thanks to God, and they realised that the best way for them to 

do so was through the Mass. Their favourite word for the Mass was 

“EUCHARIST,” a word that referred not only to the sacrament of the body 

and blood of Christ, but also to the whole action of the Mass. The term  

EUCHARIST is a Greek word which means, “TO GIVE THANKS.” As the 

early Christians used it, however, the word had a broader meaning than 

simply a response of gratitude for a favour received. Among the Jewish 

Christians, “to give thanks to God” meant “to praise and to glorify Him.” 

God’s showing of his favour towards his chosen people was a sign to them 

of his goodness and greatness, which made him, in the minds of the people, 

worthy of praise and thanksgiving. 

 

Note that the leper in today’s Gospel reading who 

wanted to show his thanks to Jesus came back praising 

God in a loud voice: “One of them, (a Samaritan),  

realising that he had been cured, came back to Jesus 

praising God in a loud voice. He threw himself on his 

face at the feet of Jesus and spoke his praises.” The 

point to remember, 

however, is very 

simple. Actions 

speak louder than words. We know that 

God is good because he has done good 

things, and because he is good he is 

worthy of the thanks and praise we are 

privileged to offer him in the  

celebration of the Eucharist. 



BAPTISM 
We welcome into our 
Christian community: 

 

 
 

Seth Joshua Windsor 

Violet Ann-Rose Windsor 

 

Baptism is 7 days a week. Please 

phone the parish office for 

information regarding Baptism. 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

 
Mario Castellanos 

Alan Hobday 
 
 

and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:                   

 

James (Jim) Scully 
John May 

Edwin Vidad 
Joseph Jay Hallorina  

Philip Roche 
 
 

Names of recently deceased or  
anniversaries for the deceased will be  
displayed for a period of 3 weeks only.  For 
privacy reasons these inserts will only be 
accepted from a family member. 

Thank you. 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 

Felisa Yonqgue 
Bob Smith 

Mei Xia 
Marlene Maujean 

Kathleen (Bonnie) Mabry 
 

If you would like our community to remember 
you or a family member in our prayers please 
complete the information in the register on the 
table at the back of the Church.  These will be 

displayed for 3 weeks only.   Thank you 

St Edward the Confessor 

Edward the Confessor was the son of King Ethelred III and his Norman 

wife, Emma, daughter of Duke Richard I of Normandy. He was born at 

Islip, England, and sent to Normandy with his mother in the year 1013 

when the Danes under Sweyn and his son Canute invaded England. Canute 

remained in England and the year after Ethelred's death in 1016, married 

Emma, who had returned to England, and became King of England. 

Edward remained in Normandy, was brought up a Norman, and in 1042, 

on the death of his half-brother, Hardicanute, son of Canute and Emma, 

and largely through the support of the powerful Earl Godwin, he was 

acclaimed king of England. In 1044, he married Godwin's daughter Edith. 

His reign was a peaceful one characterized by his good rule and remission 

of odious taxes, but also by the struggle, partly caused by his natural 

inclination to favor the Normans, between Godwin and his Saxon 

supporters and the Norman barons, including Robert of Jumieges, whom 

Edward had brought with him when he returned to England and whom he 

named Archbishop of Canterbury in 1051. In the same year, Edward 

banished Godwin, who took refuge in Flanders but returned the following 

year with a fleet ready to lead a rebellion. Armed revolt was avoided when 

the two men met and settled their differences; among them was the 

Archbishop of Canterbury, which was resolved when Edward replaced 

Robert with Stigand, and Robert returned to Normandy. Edward's 

difficulties continued after Godwin's death in 1053 with Godwin's two 

sons: Harold who had his eye on the throne since Edward was childless, 

and Tostig, Earl of Northumbria. Tostig was driven from Northumbria by a 

revolt in 1065 and banished to Europe by Edward, who named Harold his 

successor. After this Edward became more interested in religious affairs 

and built St. Peter's Abbey at Westminster, the site of the present Abbey, 

where he is buried. His piety gained him the surname "the Confessor". He 

died in London on January 5, and he was canonized in 1161 by Pope 

Alexander III. His feast day is October 13. 

We the family of Phil & Thelma Jones, both of whom have now passed away, 

would like to express our gratitude to the entire St. Edward's Parish for the love, 

care and companionship continuously extended to Dad & Mum ever since they 

arrived here in 1980.  
 

Their life journey and faith journey together were helped by very many St. 

Edward's people in so many ways , and they both took pleasure in taking part 

and helping others as well as they were able.  

That is why their phrase "We're Beautiful" has always been true! 

And special thanks to Fr.Marce, Denise Love, the Parish Council and Care & Concern , as well as many others, for 

arranging the beautiful and fitting farewells for them both and for making welcome many friends from the past and other 

walks of life. 

>> Thank you all so much, and God Bless! 

>> Richard & Helen Jones>>  Sarah & Gavin Stoneley>>  Philip & Pamela Jones 
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MASS TIMES 09th - 15th October 2016 

Sunday, 

09th October 

  

8.15 Flag 

procession 

8.30am Mass 

6.00pm Mass 
 

 28th Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time 

Monday, 

10th October 

  
7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Tuesday, 

11th October 

  

9.00am Mass - 

Seniors 

 

7.00pm Mass 

Adoration 
 

 

Wednesday, 

12th October 

 

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 
 

 

Thursday, 

13th October 
  

7.30am Mass 

 

 

 

Friday, 

14th October 
  

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 
 

 

Saturday 

15th October 

 

7.30am Mass 

 

5.30pm 

Reconciliation 

6.00pm Mass 
 

St Teresa of 

Jesus 

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a cuppa and 

refreshments in the covered area at the side of the 

Church.      Every Sunday morning after the 8.30am 

Mass then the 4th weekend of the month on Saturday 

(team needed) and Sunday. 

 

 

16th October 2016 
After Sunday morning 8.30 Mass 

Denise Love’s Team 

 

23rd October 2016 
After Sunday morning 8.30 Mass 

Vange Munn’s Team 
 

After Sunday evening 6.00pm Mass 

Cheryl McCaffery’s Team 

Senior Group Update  
 

Mass : Tuesday 11th October 2016 at 9.00 am  
At this Mass Fr Marce also holds an Anointing of the Sick. A 

cuppa Morning tea will be served after Mass.  

Transport can be arranged if required 
 

Outing:    Friday 14th October 
 

Lunch at the Glenn Hotel, corner Logan Road 

and Gaskell Street, Eight Mile Plains. Meet at the church at 

11:30am. Numbers to me by Thursday the 13th October. Any 

enquiries or to book please contact  
 

Noelene 3208 5304 or 0409 261 639 

After a great break, students and staff have returned happy, relaxed and ready to learn.   It is a nine week term and 

some key events are:  

13th October – St Edward’s Day Whole School Mass 9am 

13th - 14th October – Yr 5 Student Leadership Sleep Over 

17th October – Professional Development Day – Student Free Day 

27th October Yrs 4-6 GALA Day 

28th October World Teachers Day 

10th -11th November Prep Orientation 

24th November School Christmas Carol Night 

29th November Yr 6 Graduation 

2nd  December Last day of school for 2016 

On the last day of the term we celebrated book week. We were amazed at the 

genius of costume design and then the fun had in dressing up especially as it promotes and brings alive books and their messages. 

Thanks to our Queen of Books, Mrs Bolland for organising this parade and working with the students in preparation for the day. Mrs 

Bolland works hard to bring quality literature experiences and a love of reading to our school community.  

As the football season has drawn to a close we now begin our summer sports festival! St Eddie’s is getting into the spirit of the cricket 

season in 2016 is through our inclusion into this year’s Catholic schools cricket competition. We will enter a team made up of Year 5 

and 6 students into the knockout competition, with our first game to be played against Our Lady of Fatima in Week 3. Students are 

trying out for the St Edward’s XI which will be finalized Week 2.    
 

This year we have gone through a process to align all our school documentation. We took the opportunity to have the BCE design team 

publish our school vision and mission statement. It’s great to keep our vision and mission in front of us as our guide for what and why 

we do what we do. As the term progresses we look forward to sharing the journey and we hope you have a wonderful week. 

Bronwyn, Brendan and Danielle  

ATTENTION ALL READERS 

 

The Break Open the Word 2017 has 

arrived. 
If you would like a copy please order one by placing 

your name on the form at the back of the church or 

email daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au. 
 

The price is $20.00.  Payment can be placed in with 

the collections in an envelope with your name and 

“Break Open the Word”  so our collectors know to 

Available for purchase NOW… 

2017 Columban Art Calendar 
 

It is an amazing fact that after almost 95 years, and with 

generosity of our parish, the Calendar still supports the 

activities of Columbans working to bring the Good News to 

poor communities and to make our local Church more 

missionary. 
 

The Columban Art calendar is accompanied by an in-depth 

Art Guide, a free downloadable audio visual and written 

resource which gives an insightful explanation 

of each painting featured in the Calendar - 

www.columban.org.au/2017artguide  

Recommended retail price is $9.00. 

 

Available from the Parish Office or SVDP 

Store. 

https://www.columban.org.au/shopping-cart/shop-category/2017-columban-art-calendar-australia


       Church Ministers’ Rosters for next weekend 15th - 16th October 2016 

 Saturday 6.00pm Sunday 8.30am  Sunday 6.00pm 

Holy Mass Coordinators David & Judi Francis Oliva Gavin Clancy 

Parish Choirs  Voice of Praise St Cecilia Voice of Praise 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers 

Proclaimers  of the Word: 1 Charles Telles Kristelle Jaimes Violet Taulunga 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Ashton D’Mello Ethan Ganggangan Pesi Silao 

Communion Ministers  Lorie Angcay Sue Neve Pat Ferrer 

                                         Amorita Wessling Pete Silagan Violet Taulunga 

 Paul Wessling Edna Ganggangan Pesi Silao 

   Scott Perrett Lyn Alitin 

  Patrick Villar Johanna Roche 

  Vange Munn  

  Terry or Anthony  

Alter Servers Annabelle Wessling Grace Bampton Elijah Alitin 

 Jonathan Wessling Simeon Bampton Drew Tabones 

If you are new to the Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  
We are glad you have come to share Eucharist with us today. Please leave your details with the parish office (3299.2000) so that          

Fr. Marce and a member of our Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you with a formal welcome.       Thank you 

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  

PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

The month of October is the month of the Rosary, one 

of the great community/family prayers of the Catholic 

church. I have fond childhood  memories  of gathering 

as a family each evening to recite the 

rosary.  Unfortunately this custom is rapidly dying out in my 

homeland. It is a wonderful prayer that tells the story of the new 

Testament. Through the beads we follow the life of Mary and 

Jesus. We follow Mary from the day the Archangel Gabriel came 

to ask her to become the mother of Christ to the day she was 

crowned Queen of Heaven. We follow Jesus from the moment the 

Holy Spirit came down to Mary, through his childhood, his public 

life, his cruel death on the cross, the joy of Easter when he rose 

from the dead to the day he ascended to Heaven in glory. In the 

traditional rosary there are fifteen mysteries, however I recently 

discovered that in October 2002 Pope John Paul 11 added the “ 

Mysteries of Light”. These 

are: Christ’s Baptism; 

Christ’s revelation at the 

marriage of Cana; Christ’s 

Proclamation of the Kingdom 

of God and call to 

conversion; Christ’s 

Transfiguration; and Christ’s 

Institution of the Eucharist. 

Let us pray the rosary this 

month for world peace. 

CARE AND CONCERN 

If you are aware of a sick parishioner who may  

appreciate a visit or a meal or requires  

transport to medical appointments. 

Please contact the Parish Office so a member of our  

Care and Concern or Pastoral Council can respond. 

Children's Liturgy takes  place during the 

Sunday 8.30am Mass. Upcoming Dates are:          

October 16th & 30th; November 13th & 27th; 

December 4th.  

We can use your postage stamps 

from your mail 
The Salesian Missions use the old stamps that are 

passed on to them to raise funds.  This goes towards Salesian  

Education and relief work in developing nations. Yes, the Post 

man does not have to stop by often, but on that rare occasion he 

does, and on that envelope, if there is a stamp, can you please 

pass this on to us, instead of throwing it in the bin?  A small    

gesture, lending a big helping hand.  We have placed a collection 

box for stamps in the parish office.  

Family Day Care Australia Service of the 

Year 2016 Nomination! 

    
Daisy Hill and Southside Family Day Care are very proud to 

announce that they have received a Family Day Care 

Australia Service of the Year Nomination 2016.  Thank you to 

all of the families and educators who nominated us! 

If you would like more information about our service, 

including becoming an Educator or Childcare enquiries 

please contact the office on:       3208 0463. 
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